
Rescue PTC General Board Meeting 
Zoom Room, Rescue Elementary  

April 20, 2021 | 7:00PM   

 

Board members  

 

Sydnie Warner, President | Jessica Jaco, VP Events | Karrie Roberts, VP Fundraising | Trina Tatum,  

Treasurer | Crissi Sisterman, Secretary | Jamie Carroll, Parliamentarian   

 

Attendance 
Dustin Haley, Stephanie Grander, Anjelica Garcia 

 

Item  Owner  

  Meeting called to order at 7:02PM 

Sydnie  

Principal Report 

- Tomorrow 4/21/21 is the last day to register for summer school.  

- Rescue Elementary is the secondary location and Lake Forest 

Elementary is the primary school for summer school. 

- Lake Forest Elementary is the primary location for summer school 

and Rescue is the secondary location, however , only 450 students 

have signed up which means that Rescue will not be used as a 

summer school location.  

- There is a leak in the front of the school, located in the main parking 

lot. A galvanized pipe may need to be dug up to fix the problem.  

- The first two weeks of May will be when the SBAC testing takes 

place for 3rd through 5th grade. We do not want families and kids to 

feel overwhelmed by this.  

- The SBAC testing will only be on language arts and mathematics, 

science has been waived this year.  

- Families will get the results for the SBAC testing in the middle to 

end of June. Hard copies will be sent out in August. 

- Looking at open house as a district, each teacher is to provide a 

portfolio of each students work. Summarizing what they have done 

this year. These portfolios will be sent home the last Wednesday of 

school May 26th . More information regarding open house will be 

made available soon.  

- 5th grade families will have a information zoom tomorrow 4/21 for 

promotion information. The promotion parade and events will be 

discussed in this meeting. 

Dustin   



- 5th grade promotion will be the last day of school around 10:15AM 

- 5th grade families have also been asked to send in a photo of the 

kids for a slideshow.  

- During the drive through they can take pictures and then go to their 

class. This will also be a minimum day so we will have the school do 

a clap out and celebrate the 5th graders. More details will come out as 

we get closer to the event. 

- Tomorrow 4/21 is Administration Assistant Day, we want to 

celebrate all the work they do for our school and families.  

- We will be reaching out to Shannon to see if she can put together a 

end of year slideshow for the kids.  

- In the process of hiring staff for next year. Interviews are currently 

being conducted. Next year we will be having lower class sizes for 

the students, plan is to have low 20s in all classes and grades.  

 

President Report   

- Teacher appreciation week 

- Room service for all teachers.  

- Each day we will have a fun thing for all the teachers.  

- Teachers have been given a survey and a school supply request 

form. We have asked them to submit the form by Teachers to submit 

this form by Friday.  

- Daily plan, Monday Starbucks, Tuesday candy and a drink, 

Wednesday chipotle, Thursday- gift card, Friday- Jamba Juice.  

Sydnie  

VP Events Report (None)   

Jessica  

VP Fundraising (None)  Karrie  

Treasurer Report  

- The following are our earnings. 

- Amazon Smile and Escript-$280.43 

- Yearbook- $250 

- Dine out-$354 

- Read a Thon- $1600 

- Mini Grants- $599.42 

- Infrastructure -$4.72 

- Sunshine- $55.68 

- Teacher and staff events- $670.33 

- Yearbook- $1192 

- Account Balance- $21,200 

-  

Trina  

Secretary Report  (None) 

- April notes approved by Jamie and Jessica 

 

Crissi  

Parliamentarian Report 

- Election results  
Jamie   



- President- Sydnie Warner 

- VP of Events- Jessica Jaco  

- VP of Fundraising- Karrie Roberts  

- Treasurer- Claire Fullard  

- Secretary- Crissi Sisterman  

- Parliamentarian- Jamie Carroll 

 

Teacher Representative Report  

- Possible lounge area for teacher appreciation week, a poll was sent 

out and eight teachers responded back with a yes.  

- Thank you very much for all that you do for us. The upcoming 

coffee service is really appreciated.  

- Garden- we would love to get the kids back into the garden if/when 

someone can get in there to renovate and run it.   
 

Mrs. Garcia   

Coordinator Report   

A. Sunshine Crew- Thank you to April and Joan. 

Possible something for a family member who has lost 

a loved one.  

B. Dine Out – None.    

D. Enrichment – None. 

E. Room Parent- Getting ready to plan some fun stuff for the teachers. 

Busy time for all of our room parents. We want our teachers to know 

they are loved and appreciated.  

- PTC and room parents will be doing something everyday of 

the week.  

- We celebrated our Teacher Assistants and Para Educators. 

We gave them flowers and Starbucks gift card, as well as 

make them signs.   

F. Garden – None 

G. Yearbook -  Send photos to: rescueyearbook@my.rescueusd.org 

H. Submitted and done 

- There will be some extra yearbooks for purchase. First come 

first serve. We will have about 45-50 yearbooks to sell.    

All   

New Business   
Mini  All  

    

 
Item  Owner  

   

Mini Grant Summary 

Grade Date Purpose Spend  

scholastic  9/15/20 Grades 1st-5th grade $2505.55 

Mrs. Headman 9/15/20 Studies weekly 4th grade $187.58 

Mr. Nugent and  Mrs. 
Nugent  

9/15/20 Raz Kids $210.90 total 

mailto:rescueyearbook@my.rescueusd.org


Mrs. Mallot and Mrs. 
Riley 

9/15/20 Raz kids and Headsprout $295.40 Each 

$590.8 Total 

Halloween drive by 
supplies 

10/20/20 Halloween drive by parade $131.00 

 

Student Council  2/16/21 Display/information board $389.42 

Mrs. Warganich 2/21 Seat Sack $273.50 

Mrs. Morones 3/16 Pickle ball/ Tennis Nets $210 

3rd Grade Team 4/20 112 Reading Bags $480 

 

 

7:42 meeting adjourned.  
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